
From: Fernanda Zamudio-Suarez <Fernanda@chronicle.com>
To: Adams, ChaneyChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov

Date: 6/9/2016 11:01:20 AM
Subject: Tucker Hipps follow

Hi Chaney, 

Fernanda from the Chronicle here. 

I am still wondering whether the governor plans to sign, veto the Tucker Hipps Transparency Act, or let the bill become a law 
without her signature.  

Also, could you put me on Gov. Haley’s mailing list so I can receive daily news releases from your office? 

Best, 
Fernanda Zamudio-Suarez
Chronicle of Higher Education
T: @FernandaZamudio
O: (202) 466-1055
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